Memo to Pet-doers

The ARL PET mid-year review (MYR) is just a few days away, February 18 and 19.

In an earlier memo you received info on the conduct of the MYR.  There have been a couple of questions asking for clarification on some aspects of the review. 

The objectives for the workshop:

1. Provide a status report for the first six months of year 2 for all PET areas.

2. Determine a preliminary outline of the year 3 program for all PET areas based on the year 3 outline provided by the government ARL PET director.

3. Review the financial status of all PET areas.

Each PET area will present a six-month status during the morning of the 18th.  The objective is to review what has been accomplished vis-à-vis the contact requirements and the successes that have been achieved.

The presentation should include the objective of the project, the user/beneficiary, the technical approach, current status, and milestones and deliverables.

The breakout sessions on the afternoon of the first day will be used by the CTA and PEI teams to focus on and develop and discuss a preliminary outline for year 3 and develop a scheme for the teams to interact for the execution of the draft year 3 plan.

There is no longer a requirement for the partners to present a detailed financial status report.  It was never intended that the financial status would be briefed in public forum.  However, each of the CTA and PEI teams should be prepared to discuss financial status with the ARL PET management team.  The objective is to assess the expenditures to date, reporting, and to identify unfunded requirements.   At the end of the afternoon each CTA and PEI will report the results of the teams meeting to develop a framework for year 3.  Note that this is only a framework and not a fully developed plan.  You will have time to fill out the plan during the working dinner and during the evening.  The more detailed year 3 presentations will be made during the morning of the 19th.

